
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Sycamore City Council will conduct a formal public hearing on the proposed FY18-

19 municipal budget on Monday, April 16, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the 

Sycamore Center, 308 West State Street, Sycamore, Illinois. Copies of the tentative 

proposed budget will be made available for inspection at the City Clerk’s office, 308 

West State Street, Sycamore, Illinois, in advance of the hearing.  All interested persons 

are welcome to attend and participate in the public hearing. 

 

Publish one time on Friday, March 30, 2018 in the local (Sycamore) paper. 
 
Bill to:  Mary Kalk, City Clerk 
             City of Sycamore 
 308 W. State Street 
 Sycamore, IL 60178 


